
 

 

  
 

Ref: OAWLC_2 

Date 24 May 2021 

 

Good Morning, 

 

I would like give our support for the proposal by Orkney Amateur Weight Lifting Club 
to lease part of the Building at Stromness Squash Court. 

 

It would be excellent to see this neighbouring building put to use by a sport 
increasing in popularity and we certainly have no objections to an increase in footfall 
in the area. 

 

Kind Regards 

[REDACTED] 

Argos Bakery 

 


